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Cemeteries as State significant Development Submission 

 

 

This is good news for the people of NSW 

The location of cemeteries is something that needs to be clarified and 

addressed  

Cemeteries have historically been located on the outskirts of Townships and 

villages, they are a place of reflection and grieving 

The current proposed cemetery for Wallacia is in the heart of the township and 

inappropriately located.  Cemetery developments need to be located to have 

as minimal a social impact as possible to the residents of townships they are 

located in 

Yours Sincerely 

Frank Xerri 

 


